-2/23

Gregory M. Millard
1604 West Lane
Austin, Texas 78732
3/11/2019

Leane Heldenfels
City of Austin
Development Services Department

Dear Leane Heldenfels:

[ am the property owner of 1604 West lane, Austin, Texas. | am writing to express my support
for the pending Land Development Code Variance (Case number: C15-2019-0011) for Mr.
Anderson’s property located at 1504 East Lane, Austin, Texas. Mr. Anderson recently contacted
me an explained his proposed building project. As a property owner in the Lake Austin Estates
neighborhood and a neighbor of Mr. Anderson, | believe the proposed project fits the character
of the neighborhood and should be approved. I am unable to make the public hearing this
evening, please provide a copy of this letter to the members of the Board of Adjustment. I can
always be contacted by telephone should there be any questions. My cell phone number is 850-
509-3529.

Sincerely,

.

C)%\”\

Gregory M. Millard



1-2/24





